
Head Teacher’s Welcome 

 

Welcome to Mill Hill Primary School. 

On behalf of Governors, staff and children it gives me great pleasure to introduce 

you to our school. 

Here at Mill Hill Primary we believe that everyone should feel valued, happy and 

respected whether that be a child or adult.  We work hard to create a warm, safe and 

welcoming environment where children can foster a love of learning and develop 

enquiring minds.   

As a school we understand that all children deserve the best and our aim is to help 

them reach their full potential in all aspects school life- academic, social, personal, 

physical and spiritual no matter what their starting points.  This is achieved by 

creating a personalised curriculum to suit the needs of the learner, as well as 

providing a range of experiential learning opportunities. 

Within our school we work very hard to create a team of teachers, non-teaching and 

support staff who are caring, nurturing and passionate about providing the best 

opportunities for children in order to ensure children leave us with positive 

experiences and happy memories. 

We hope as you read the prospectus you gain an insight into school life at Mill Hill 

Primary School.  If you require any further information, have any questions or would 

like a visit please do get in touch. 

 

Mrs L. Errington 

Head Teacher 

 

 


